

10/15/13

Dear Mr. Seger,

You were very right about the voice of Kasia Sokalla. The "SEGUE" program the two of you presented at our Life Long Learning series the 26th of September was an outstanding success. The attendance number of 89 was more than double recent programs and included many asking when you might be performing again. Hopefully some form of financial assistance will emerge making that possible.

Please be in contact and keep me informed if you formulate a "SEGUE II" program. Again, congratulations to you both.

Sincerely.

Charlene R. Boucher

Director of Life Long Learning Program

Charles R Boucher

Northern Essex Community College

Haverhill, MA